
Product Retirement Notice 
 
PRN #10-03 
March 15, 2010 
 

Honeywell Announces End of Life for Dolphin® 7200 Battery Pack 
 

This notice serves as formal communication of Honeywell Scanning & Mobility’s intent to discontinue the 
following accessory:  
 

Product Name Part Number Description 

Dolphin 7200 20000233 Dolphin 7200 Battery Pack 
 

Regions Affected:   
  Asia Pacific (AP)    Europe, Middle East, Africa (EMEA) 
  Latin America (LA)    North America (NA) 

 
Reason for Retirement: 
The Dolphin 7200 family was discontinued in 2006. Honeywell was utilizing a discontinued component with an 
existing supply chain in the battery pack. This component is no longer available and Honeywell can no longer 
accept or ship any orders, effective immediately. Orders that have been placed with Honeywell will be 
cancelled and customers will be notified immediately. 
 
Replacement Options: 
There is no replacement part available from Honeywell. 
 
Service and Warranty: 
Honeywell will maintain our commitment to our customers by supporting and servicing discontinued product at 
all worldwide service centers throughout the life of all warranties in place as long as the required parts are 
available. 
 
Contact: 
Honeywell Scanning & Mobility is committed to providing you with a superior level of customer service. Please 
contact your Honeywell representative for additional information regarding this communication.  

 


